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As we head into another week of the COVID-19 pandemic, we are all struggling to cope with the rapidly changing landscape. Some of
us have loved ones who have gotten sick or even passed away, others have loved ones living far away, and still others have loved
ones fighting on the front lines of this pandemic as healthcare workers or first responders. And yet, amidst this uncertain and
unprecedented time, we have been struck by how much this community has come together; how we have found new ways to be
supportive of one another, to communicate with one another, and to form much deeper bonds than once existed. Part of this coming
together has been forged through a common goal and purpose: to help those in our communities — near and far — who need our
services the most.

Delivering this help has required digging deep, working through challenging conditions, and often coming up with creative and
innovative means to provide results. Together we have accomplished so much already, finding ways to help the small business and
immigrant communities and the healthcare workers fighting every day for all of us, just to name a few.
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